
Cross Country Booster Club 
General Meeting Minutes

Sept 29, 2009

Meeting called to order by Scott Gallaway at 7:05pm. All officers in attendance.

Sept 2 meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Treasurer Report-Carla Berry reported current account balance of $3255 which includes a 
$500 profit on the Jamboree t-shirt sale. Scott asked Carla to deposit the Jamboree 
team/parent dinner revenues and to reimburse the Goodrich’s for their expenses.

LLI-Scott discussed the last LLI audit he and Carla attended. We passed. He also said 
LLI is allowing each BC to do their own thing on any scholarship program. After 
discussion it was decided to table any scholarship or senior recognition plans to a later 
date.

OSU Trip-Greg discussed the upcoming Varsity OSU trip. Several parents will be 
attending. Greg will put out an info sheet summarizing costs and schedules. Group agreed 
to pay for Jim McGuinness’s hotel room in Stillwater. 

Brockdale-Scott was able to rollover the reservation fee towards next year’s event. 
Leftover t-shirts will be donated per Greg’s discretion.

District race-Greg is having difficulty securing Celebration Park from ASA. Scott will 
help. Group agreed on district t-shirt design and will order 50 shirts. Donna in charge of 
this project. Volunteers will meet the morning of district to assist Greg in race prep. 

Greg mentioned on Oct 16 the author of “An Honorable Run” will speak to the team at 
2:30-parents welcome to attend.

Greg and Linda Jones are coordinating the Reading with Leopards program starting this 
Friday.

End of Season Banquet is Nov 19. Ann Day and Donna Rea will hold a planning meeting 
on Oct 2o. Lou will notify the masses for volunteers.

Scott set Nov 3 as next meeting date.

Meeting adjourned 7:45. 

Respectfully,
Lou Hervey


